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                  May 5, 2020 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

No. __110___ S. 2020 

 
ADJUSTMENT AND IMPLEMENTATION OF THE FY 2020 GAD PLAN AND BUDGET IN  

VIEW OF THE CORONA VIRUS DISEASE 2019 SITUATION 
 

To: All Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools 

 All School GAD Coordinators 
 

1.  In accordance to the memorandum from the Philippine Commission on Women dated April 
2020, all national government agencies and instrumentalities are enjoined to review and revise, as 
necessary, their FY 2020 Gender and Development (GAD) Plan and Budget (GPB) to implement 
measures to address gender issues and concerns arising from the unequal status of their women and 
men stakeholders due to the COVID-19 situation. Such measures should be in line with their respective 
agency mandates, Republic Act No. 9710 or the Magna Carta of Women and the Bayanihan to Heal as 
One Act. 
  
2.  In view of this, GAD PLAN and BUDGET of ALL ELEMENTARY AND HIGH SCHOOLS must 
be reviewed and revised based on the memorandum circular and shall be submitted to the SGOD-HRD 
unit not later than May 15, 2020 via email at sgod.hrd@depedangelescity.com. 
 

3.   For inquiries, clarifications and coordination, you may contact the SGOD- HRD unit via email 
at sgod.hrd@depedangelescity.com or thru sgod.depedac FB account. 
 

4.  Attached is the memorandum circular for your reference. 

5.         Immediate and wide dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is earnestly 
desired.  

 

                                                          
          MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE 

                   Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
           Officer-in-Charge 

                 Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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